[image: image1.jpg]I.I Alberta Health
B Services








Wellness Articles
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If you would like to be added to the distribution list for these articles, please email: Rebecca.johnson2@albertahealthservices.ca. You will receive a monthly email containing articles for the upcoming four weeks. 
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Preventing falls from windows and balconies
In the past year, 39 children were brought to emergency departments in Alberta due to window and balcony fall-related injuries.

Every year, this type of child injury results in Emergency Medical Services calls, emergency department visits, and in serious cases, hospitalization or even death. 

With the return of warmer weather, many people will want to open their windows and doors. However, open windows and balcony doors can be hazardous for young children. 

Parents and guardians are encouraged to take safety precautions to prevent falls from windows or balconies: 

· Beware of open windows. Remember, screens are not strong enough to keep in children. 
· Install window guards on all windows on the second floor and above. These act like gates in front of windows.
· Consider installing safety devices that limit the distance to which a window can open to a maximum of 10 cm (four inches).
· Safety devices should be able to release quickly in case of an emergency.
· Ensure your balcony’s vertical railings are not more than 10 cm (four inches) apart. 
· Move furniture such as cribs, beds, stools and change tables away from windows to prevent access to the windows. Outside, remember that furniture and other items stored on balconies and decks can be used to climb, resulting in a fall over a railing. It’s best to remove these if you have children at home.
Toddlers and preschoolers are at highest risk of falling from a window, or balcony, but falls may happen at any age. Direct supervision of children is the most effective way to prevent falls and other childhood injuries. 
Find more fall prevention resources at www.healthyparentshealthychildren.ca.

